
Photographing, Filming and Recording Students Information and Opt out Form
There has been some confusion relating to the Department's Photographing and Filming Letter that we have sent out. If
you are happy for your child's image to appear in the newsletter on our website etc you do not need to send this back to
school. You only need to return this if you have concerns or do not want your child's image on certain platforms. If you
have returned this form but are happy to have your child's image in the newsletter please contact the office. If you have
any concerns about the use of the image please return the form

Parent Information Night- Tuesday 13th February
On Tuesday 13th February we will be holding our Parent information Night which will provide you with details of the year
ahead, the learning and the programs the students will experience and any other useful information to help ensure 2024
is a great year for learning at our school. Details of how you can help out and the new Schoolwide Positive Behaviours
Program will also be discussed. These meetings will be for all year levels and will take place onsite and through the
Webex links below. Please make time to attend these meetings so that you have the opportunity to hear what is
happening throughout the year and also ask any questions you may have.
The times and details of the meetings are as follows:

Prep: 5 - 5:30pm - Onsite in the Prep Rooms
Meeting number : 2654 997 8099 
Meeting password: Prep

Grade1/2: 5:30 - 6pm - Onsite upstairs in Mrs Sutherland’s Room
Meeting number : 2652 418 5026
Meeting password: Grade12

Grade 3/4: 6 - 6:30pm - Upstairs in the Main Building in Mr Irvin’s Room
Meeting number (access code): 2651 389 1610
Meeting password: 34

Grade 5/6: 6:30 - 7pm - In the BER Building
Meeting number: 2653 443 8723
Password: 123

Work Being Completed
As mentioned in last week’s newsletter we are continuing with the work to finish the are round the
 BER with new ramps installed. The handrails for these will take a little time to arrive but once 
these are fitted we will be very close to finishing. This will finally mean that we can get our 
volleyball court installed and the students will start to have access to all the areas. The only 
area that may be difficult will be the oval as we will need the grass to establish itself before 
we allow the students to access this area. Thank you for your patience whilst this work has been completed.

Music Room Damage
Just when we thought workers would be leaving our school the Music room flooded and as the water came from under
the door the flooring has been condemned. I am still waiting to hear from the VSBA regarding 
the replacement of this flooring and I am also working with our plumber to find solutions so 
this never happens again. Thanks to Mrs Orlando for being flexible and teaching in the 
classes whilst this work is ongoing. Hopefully this situation will be resolved soon.

Have a great week

Andrew
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Congratulations to our Weekly Student of the Week 
and Well Being Award winners
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The 3/4s began
their science
unit- Beneath
Our Feet- by

having a close
look at dirt and

rocks.

Why did the kid eat his homework?
Because the teacher said it was a piece of

cake! 

Who is the King of the pencil case?
The ruler!
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Annual Privacy reminder for our school community
Our school collects and uses student and parent

personal information for standard school functions or
where permitted by law, as stated in the Schools’

Privacy Policy and the Schools’ Privacy Collection
Notice.

Our Photographing, Filming and Recording Students
Policy, describes how we collect and use photographs,

video and recordings of students. The policy also
explains when parent consent is required and how it

can be provided and withdrawn. We ask parents to also
review the guidance we provide on how we use

Microsoft 365/Google safely at the school at
www.educationapps.vic.gov.au and what parents can
do to further protect their child’s information. If after

reviewing the guidance, you have any questions or
concerns regarding your child using Microsoft 365,

please contact the school. For more information about
privacy, refer to: Schools’ Privacy Policy information

for parents available from the school office. 

SCHOLASTIC BOOK CLUB
The best gift any parent can give a child is the love of books

and the joy and benefits of independent reading for fun.
Children who read at home, or are read to, have a head start

on reading success in school.

Our school is once again participating in Scholastic Book
Club this year. Up to twice a term, during the school year, a

Club catalogue will be sent home.
It is easy to order. The Book Club LOOP platform for parents

allows you to pay by credit card. Your child’s order is
submitted directly to school safe and sound and the books

will be delivered to class. You can place your child’s order at
scholastic.com.au/LOOP or using the LOOP app, which can

be downloaded from the App Store or Google Play.
Alternatively, you can also pay in cash, by filling out the

order form and returning it with the corresponding money to
your child’s class or the office. 

*Please note that change cannot be given for cash orders
and that orders will generally arrive within a week of the DUE

DATE. 
If you have any other questions, please contact Mrs. Orlando

at maria.orlando@education.vic.gov.au

If you have a
current Health

Care Card,
please read

this
information
about CSEF
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FRIDAY LUNCH
ORDERS

Lunch Orders are available 

on Friday's 

Ordering cut off time is:

2pm for Daily Specials
9pm for ALL ORDERS

the Thursday prior
Place your order via the 

Flexischools App

2024 TERM DATES
Term 1 Jan 31 (Gr 1-6) - Mar
28 

          Prep start Thurs 1st Feb
Term 2 April 15 - June 28
Term 3 July 15 - Sept 20
Term 4 Oct 7 - Dec 20

Lilydale Primary School
School Number 0876
63-65 Castella St, Lilydale
Tel:         9735 1642
Email:    lilydale.ps@education.vic.gov.au

Upcoming Events Proud of our Past
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CURRICULUM DAYS 2024
Mon 29th and Tues 30th Jan
Friday 7th June
Monday 19th August
Monday 4th November
Monday 25th November
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TERM 1 2024

February

Friday 9th             Gr 5/6 Interschool Sport vs Billanook (home)

                                   Leadership Badges presented at Assembly by Bridget Vallence  

Tuesday 13th       Parent Information Evenings

Friday 16th           Gr 5/6 Interschool Sport vs Gladesville/Kilsyth (away)

Mon 19th to 

Wed 21st               Parent Teacher Interviews

Friday 23rd           Gr 5/6 Interschool Sport BYE 

Tuesday 20th       District Swimming trials

Thursday 29th     Fire Drill 12pm

March

Friday 1st              Gr 5/6 Interschool Sport vs Victoria Rd (away)

Mon 4th - 8th       Swimming - whole school

Monday 4th          Preps start full time 

Friday 8th              Gr 5/6 Interschool Sport vs Chirnside Park (home)

Monday 11th        Labour Day Public Holiday


